
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer 

 

The company firmly believes in providing high quality food for your child to enjoy that is safe to eat. 

Special diets are an integral part of our catering provision, whether as a result of an ethical or 

religious belief or a food intolerance or allergy. 

We accept our duty to comply with the Food Information Regulation 2014 which states that allergen 

information must be provided for all food prepared and sold, and as such we are able to provide a 

meal for your child if they have a special dietary requirement. 

However, in order for us to do this we require you to complete and return the special diets form to 

the school as soon as possible. 

If your child has a food allergy resulting in a severe reaction/anaphylactic shock we will be in contact 

to discuss a suitable menu. If this allergy is to one of the known 14 allergens (celery, cereals 

containing gluten, crustaceans, egg, fish, lupin, milk, molluscs, mustard, peanuts, sesame, soybeans, 

sulphur dioxide, tree nuts.) then your child can be fed from our allergy free menu until we have 

agreed a suitable menu with you. 

If your child has multiple allergies or is allergic to other foods, such as tomatoes we request that you 

provide a packed lunch for them until we have met with you to agree a suitable menu. 

For those children with intolerance and lifestyle choices, please follow your schools ordering system 

to select a suitable meal from the daily menu. 

If you have any further questions or require assistance please contact us, via the school, where we 

will be happy to help. 

 

Regards 

 

The Catering Team 


